
Friday 27th May 2022 

A Message from Miss Pitts  
Earlier this week, 5DG visited London for the day with         

Children’s University.  Just like 5NK last week, they all had a 

fantastic day and were amazing representatives of the school, 

enjoying the opportunity to visit and see some famous        

landmarks in London.  Their journey home didn’t quite go to 

plan with a move from the train to a coach at Doncaster but 

they impressed with their positive attitudes coping with an          

unexpected change. 

I am extremely proud of all of our sport teams who have     

represented the school this half term in matches and           

competitions.  Well done to our Year 3 and 4 girls who won a 

cricket tournament last Friday! 

This half term ends today at 3.30pm and we return to school 

on Monday 6th June 2022.  We hope you have a lovely week! 

Miss Pitts, 

Head of School  

Attendance this 

week 

Full School - 90.24% 

EYFS/KS1  

2KR 93.70% 

KS2  

6ES 96.91% Important Information 

School times: 8.55am - 3.30pm 

Thursdays: 8.55am - 1.45pm 

Gates open at 8.35am and 3.10pm daily. 

Gates close at 8.55am daily. 

On Thursday, gates open at 1.25pm. 

School Doors 

• Red Door - Reception 

• Green Door - Year 1/2 

• Yellow Door - Year 3 and 4TW 

• White Door - 4TH 

• Blue Door - Year 5/6 

Contact Us 

Call 01482 794122 

Select option 1 to report absences. 

Select option 2 to speak to a member 

of staff. 

Email: 

griffin.enquiries@vennacademy.org 

Lunch menu online 

 

The new lunch menu for this term 

can be found on the school       

website: 

 
https://griffinprimaryschool.org.uk/lunch-

menu/ 

Reading Corner 

After half term we will be running a 
competition for our Key Stage 2 pupils 
to try and win a copy of the  Michael 
Rosen poetry book - The Big Book of 
Bad Things  To be in with the chance of 
winning, pupils need to access Bug 
Club regularly to read at home and 
complete activities linked to their books.  
Winners will be chosen on 
8th July 2022 - good luck! 

 

 

 

The next book swap will be taking place 
on Thursday 9th June 2022 at the end 
of school.  Don’t forget to bring a book 
with you to swap for a new one. 

End of Half-term 

Friday 27th May 2022 at 

3.30pm. 

 

Back to School 

Monday 6th June 2022 - 

doors open at 8.45am. 

Sport results 

We have had a number of our sporting teams taking part in 

matches and competitions over the past couple of weeks. 

• The Year 3-4 Girls cricket team won their competition 

last week.  

• The Year 6 Boys football team reached the semi-final 

of a tournament earlier this week. 

• The Year 4, 5 and 6 Girls football team lost 5-0 to 

Eastfield in the final of the competition they’ve been 

playing in. 

Griffin Tots 
 

Our first Griffin Tots      

session will be on Tuesday 

14th June 2022 from 9-

10am in the school hall.   

Please ring the school  

office if you would like 

more information or to 

book a place.  

5DG - London 

5DG had a fantastic day out in London with Children’s 
University on Tuesday this week.  They took part in a 

tour of the Houses of Parliament, a river cruise and saw 
Buckingham Palace.  Despite it raining during the day 

they still managed to fit everything in as planned. 

Have a look at our Twitter page @griffinprimary for 
more photographs from the day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wear yellow for 

Cystic Fibrosis 

 

This year, we are taking 

part in Wear Yellow for 

Cystic Fibrosis day on  

Friday 17th June 2022. 

 

We are asking pupils to 

wear yellow to school on 

that day in return for a  

donation of 50p per child.  

The money will be donated 

to the Cystic Fibrosis Trust. 

 

We look forward to seeing 

our pupils dressed in    

yellow! 

 


